
Montgomery City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

Meeting Date: August 27, 2024 Budgeted Amount: N/A 

Department: Admin Prepared By: Dave McCorquodale 

 

Subject 

Consideration and possible action on setting a new Public Hearing date related to a Special Use Permit 

application for a paramedical and fine-line tattooing business located at 14375 Liberty Street, 

Montgomery, Texas. 

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends re-calling the Public Hearing for September 24, 2024 at 6:00 pm to be held at 

Montgomery City Hall. 

 

 

Discussion 

The owner of the business has applied for a Special Use Permit, which is required for tattoo 

establishments per the city’s zoning regulations.  The action tonight is to call the Public Hearing to allow 

the applicant to continue the process of complying with city regulations. 

 

City Council recently called a hearing for tonight’s meeting.  Staff turnover led to the notice not being 

published in the newspaper.  The correct action is to re-call the hearing and publish notice at least 16 

days before the hearing date. 

 

 

Approved By 

Assistant City Administrator & 

Planning & Development Director Dave McCorquodale 

 

Date: 08/22/2024 

  

 

 

 


